
 

Ysgol Meifod Newsletter 23 – 24th June 2025 

1. Learning Journey – Thank you to all who completed the 8-week challenge. 40 children completed all 8 

weeks. We hope you liked your rewards; you deserved them! 

 

2. Summer Fun Day – Thank you to the Friends, Roger Hughes (Tractor Run) and Pre-School in particular and 

all who helped make the first Summer Fun Day we have ever done, a GREAT success. 

Income     Expenses 

Raised on the day £1,095.10  Cost of T-Shirts and paint (only 
half used so available again) 

£295.56 

Ice creams on last 
day of term 

£60  Glasses £74.86 

 
Total income 

 
£1,155.10 

 Bouncy Castle £165 

 Total Expenses £535.42 

     

Total profit split between Ysgol Meifod and Meifod Pre-School   £1,155.10 - £535.42 = £619.68 

                         £309.84 each 

 

 

3. Leavers Service – Thank you to all who attended for what was a memorable service of thanks, talents, 

singing and most importantly fun! Memories were shared of our amazing year 6. Thank you to the Friends of 

the School for providing the fantastic hoodies. 

 

4. 100% attendance – These children were present every 

day they could be during 2024-25. Congratulations to 

Holly, Sienna, Alfie, James, Charlotte and Charlie. 

 

5. Primary and Secondary admissions 2025 – See 

attached information for primary and secondary. 

 

A final Thank you to all for your support throughout the year, 

this really does help make Ysgol Meifod the special place we 

all want it to be. 

 

Dates for next year – on next page 

 



 

 

 

 

Non-Pupil Days 

Monday 1st September 

Friday 24th October 

Monday 5th January 

Friday 27th March 

To be arranged – one more day in the Summer Term 

 

 

    

 

  


